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DEC 0 41990

Docket No. 030-31112 License No. 19-28373-01

Wolfe Brothers, Inc.
ATTN: Lauren W. Wolfe

President
10730A Baltimore National Pike
Myersville, Maryland 21773

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-31112/90-001

This refers to your letter dated September 4, 1990, in response to our letter
dated August 6, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be examined
during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
~ -- _ _ _ , _ _

Original Signed ey:
___ John R. Wh!L

John R. White, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section C
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
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